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14th May 2021 

 
Please ensure you have selected your 
children’s meals by 5pm Sunday 17th 

May.  
Lunch Options                   

Please also ensure any balances on 
ParentPay is cleared every week. 

 
May 31st-June 4th- HALF TERM 
June 7th- INSET DAY 
June 9th- SJS transition meeting at 
Warbstow (during school day) 
June 10th- Budehaven Transition at 
Budehaven 
June 17th- Beach wellbeing day. 
July 12th-16th- Launceston transition 
week 
July 23rd- INSET DAY 
July 26th- SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

 
 

Thank you for your online parent questionnaire responses; they are 

most helpful to establish a picture of the school from a 

Parent/Carer perspective, for the head of school and staff (and 

future head of school) to address. 

Communication improvement seems to be a reoccurring theme 

and I will endeavor to keep you informed and up to date with all 

things Warbstow in good time. 

I can share with you briefly that each class has a page on the 

website which has an overview of the half term topic.  Pre-school- 

now ‘Nursery’, is being brought into our school identity more fully; 

at present with the name change on the website and other media, 

this will continue. 

Contacting teachers with their personal work email is not an area 

that will be changed, emails to hello@warbstow.org.uk and 

telephone calls are to continue.  Every effort is made to be 

available at the school gate at drop off and pick up to address any 

issues quickly if possible.  Communication with the Head of 

Schools/teachers is welcomed as above if needed. 

Finally, it was great to see that the most positive responses were 

that you feel children are safe at school and that it is well led and 

managed, and that the teaching/progress is good. 

Please see an overview of the results which have been emailed to 

you. 

 
 
 

Scouts Cash in Trash !! 
Have you noticed how much litter accumulates on our grass verges and road sides? The Brooks’ family are 

combining community action with fund raising towards the new local Scout Hut. Can you spare a 
contribution? 

We are doing 24 hours, or more, of litter picking, over the coming months, to raise money for the Second 
Bude (Jacobstow) Scout Group hut . We will start at the junction to North Petherwin, then continue along 

the main road, through Canworthy, Canworthy Water, (including part of the Wainhouse Road), onto 
Warbstow village out the other side and continue along the road 

onto Hallworthy Woods, collecting from roadsides, gateways and side roads. To donate you can either go 
to  

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/new-scout-hut-for-2nd-bude... 
which also provides all the information of the building project, 

Or 
2. You can contribute by posting your contribution through our door or handing to one of the family. 

(Financial contributions - not litter please!) 
We will update you on our progress throughout.  

Please share and spread the word. 
Regards Ali, Martin,Tom and Oliver 07812959879 
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